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7/16/2007

 
 From: Lou Janis [mailto:lou.janis@telecis.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2007 7:37 PM 
To: OETInfo 
Cc: 'David Sumi' 
Subject: Change of staff at Telecis Wireless 
 
Dear OET Staff Member, 
  
I did a search on your web site under the call sign WD2XRA, our company name and it’s former address  to find 
our FRN and request a the following changes to our station license. 
  
            1. Change of address 
            2. Reduce our profile from an external antenna to over the air testing within the building (Similar to WiFi) 
            3. Expand the frequency range to cover 3.300 GHz to 3.900 GHz. 
  
Item 3 is optional and can wait for approval if necessary. 
  
Since I was unable to find this information through the web site, and since the person who did the original filing is 
no longer with the company I have no way to determine the original FRN number or if we ever had one issued. 
 So, I am contacting you via e-mail. 
  
File Number:  0138-EX-PL-2005 
Call Sign:  WD2XRA 
Applicant Name:  TeleCIS Wireless, Inc. 
  
Previous Address: 
     2903 Bunker Hill Lane Suite 210 
     Santa Clara, CA 95054 
  
New Address: 
     42 West Campbell Avenue Suite 202 
     Campbell, CA 95008 
  
FCC Public Notice, Report No. 395, released November 14, 2006 notes our station license was issued. 
  
Thank you for your help, 
Lou Janis 
408 866 2942 




